

Bill Mays - Owner/Publisher

Robert Shegog - President/CEO

Robert Shegog
President / CEO
2901 N. Tacoma Avenue
Indianapolis, IN 46218
RobertS@IndyRecorder.com

February 9, 2022

To whom it concerns,

Please accept this letter as a confirmation of my support for the efforts of the Charles E. Loflin & Virginia P. Vornehm-Loflin Center on the History of the Indianapolis Public Schools

"The Recorder family supports the efforts of the Charles E. Loflin & Virginia P. Vornehm-Loflin Center on the History of the Indianapolis Public Schools to locate and restore any semblance of Recorder editions, and/or any Recorder articles, stories, editorials, commentaries, photos, society page, sports, photos, obituaries, ads, obituaries, comics, party, meeting or wedding announcements missing between January 1, 1917, and December 31, 1925. This would include copies of any Recorder articles, editorials, commentaries, and photos that were reprinted in other newspapers of the above time frame."

Sincerely,

Robert Shegog President/CEO

MÎNORITY BUSINESS

INDIANAPOLIS RECORDER